
 09.11.18                                                                                                         

Tug of war Teams 1 and 2 

                                  

This week we have been very busy making knitted poppies to place upon our banner which we took 

to church on Thursday to commemorate the centenary of The First World War. The children have 

been hugely enthusiastic and have willingly worked through their free time for the past few weeks to 

complete it. You can see how proud they look in this picture . 

                                             

Reminders: 

Christmas is just around the corner and we are already making plans for our Christmas Fair stall. We 

hope to make some tree decorations and need help collecting large pine cones .If you see any whilst 

you are out walking could you please collect some for us and send them into school  -thank you .  

We also hope to run an animal adoption stall and we would be grateful if you could kindly donate a 

clean cuddly toy animal  to be rehomed .Thank you once again .  

                                                      Mrs Moncrieff  
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